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Report of Consultation relating to Ceredigion Local Development Plan, 
Supplementary Planning Guidance on: 

 Community and the Welsh Language (2015) 

Supplementary Planning Guidance to the Ceredigion Local Development Plan 
Adopted June 2015 

The above draft Supplementary Planning Guidance was approved for public 
consultation by Ceredigion County Council on the 28th January 2015. 

The consultation began on the 19th February 2015 and ended at noon on the 8 April 
2015. About 288 letters and emails (depending on their contact preference) were 
sent to consultees on the Local Development Plan database. The consultees were 
informed that the consultation documents were available free of charge on the 
Authority’s web site and that paper copies were available to view free of charge in 
the libraries (including mobile libraries) within Ceredigion. 

The documents were provided free of charge to the Town and Community Councils 
within the Ceredigion. The consultation was advertised via the Authority’s web site 
and via a public notice within the Cambrian News which appeared in the 19th 
February 2015 edition.  

All responses were acknowledged, and are publically available. A total of 7 
individuals and organisations made 12 individual comments. The officer responses 
to the consultation on the Supplementary Planning Guidance for Community and the 
Welsh Language were reported to the Ceredigion County Council at its meeting on 
the 23rd June 2015 (available at 
http://www.ceredigion.gov.uk/cpdl/Democratic_Services_Meetings_Public/I%202015
0623.pdf Minutes were confirmed in the Council meeting on 24/09/2015 (Minutes 
23/06/15, Minute Number 12) 
http://www.ceredigion.gov.uk/cpdl/Democratic_Services_Meetings_Public/A%2024.9
.pdf . 

The Council following discussion resolved to: 

i) agree that Policy DM01 should continue to be applied in full as set out in the 
adopted LDP (which includes the requirement for a Community and Linguistic Impact 
Assessment); 

ii) that delegation be provided to Officers to respond to the comments received and 
make minor amendments to the Community and the Welsh Language SPG and to 
subsequently adopt the Supplementary Planning Guidance on the Welsh Language. 


